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NATIONAL SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION 
 

Pursuant to Article 227 of the Law 6/2023 of 17 March on the Securities Markets and 
Investment Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados de Valores y de los 
Servicios de Inversión or LMVSI), Banco de Sabadell, S.A. (Banco Sabadell) hereby 
informs the National Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de 
Valores (CNMV)) of the following: 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
Banco Sabadell hereby notifies, pursuant to the request of the CNMV received today, the 
interim suspension of the treasury share buyback programme (the “Buyback 
Programme”), approved by the Board of Directors of Banco Sabadell and disclosed in 
the inside information notice dated 25 April 2024 (official registry number 2,203) in light 
of the publication of the preliminary announcement of the voluntary tender offer by Banco 
Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria, S.A. over the shares representing the entire share capital of 
Banco Sabadell. 
 
It is noted that the operation of the Buyback Programme was discontinued before the 
opening of the session of 9 May 2024 and that the amount paid for the shares purchased 
under the Buyback Programme up to (and including) 8 May 2024 amounts to EUR 
92,864,152.55, representing approximately 27.31% of the maximum monetary amount of 
the Buyback Programme, and therefore approximately 72.69% of the said maximum 
amount remains to be executed. 
 
 
 
 
Gonzalo Barettino Coloma 
Secretary General 
 
Alicante, 13 May 2024 


